
 
 
 
August 3, 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian: 
 
All parents and guardians are expected to review the Bibb County School District’s Student Code of 
Conduct for 2021-2022 online and complete an acknowledgement form. 
 
Read the Student Code of Conduct for 2021-2022 at: 
https://www.bcsdk12.net/parents/code_of_conduct 
 
If you need a hard copy of the Student Code of Conduct, please contact the school. 
 
Visit the link below to complete the acknowledgement form for VIP Academy. 
https://forms.office.com/r/2eM9EqS5Ri 
 
Teachers and staff will be following up to ensure you have completed these acknowledgement forms. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Dr. Julia Daniely 
Director of Alternative Education and Personalized Learning 
Soar Academy 
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